

Dear Parent/Carer,

As the festive season fast approaches, it is the time of year where we want to celebrate outstanding attendance in the Academy. Therefore, we will be celebrating with our annual Attendance Advent. To be in with a chance to win your child needs to be in school every day during the month of December. Each day a lucky name will be drawn at random to win an amazing prize hand delivered to your child. Prizes include Amazon vouchers, chocolates, McDonalds for them and friend, Clip and Climb tickets, roller world tickets, tablets and a mountain bike. Prior attendance does not impact the chances to win during the Attendance Advent.

We thank you in advance for your continued support with your child's attendance. As an Academy we continue to strive for excellence. We are currently just above National Average, but we want to continue to achieve well above National Average.

Remember... Attendance isn't just for Christmas!

Yours Faithfully

Rob Brewer

Assistant Principal for Behaviour and Attendance

